Moses Lake Irrigation and Rehabilitation District
Special Board Meeting
September 16, 2024

State of Our Lake — Moses Lake Watershed Council Meeting

The purpose of the September 16, 2024 Special Board Meeting of the Moses
Lake Irrigation and Rehabilitation District was for all of the Board of
Directors to be able to attend the “State of Our Lake” Moses Lake Watershed
Council meeting. The MLIRD Directors present were President Bailey, Vice
President Teals, Director Dexter, Director Perry, and Director Ketterer. Also
present was General Manager Sam Castro and MLIRD Staff Beth Yonko.
The meeting took place at 6:00 PM in the Civic Center Council Chambers.

This was the Moses Lake Watershed Council’s third annual “State of Our
Lake” meeting. The Moses Lake Watershed Council is dedicated to
identifying and facilitating community led efforts to improve, protect and
preserve water quality in Moses Lake and the greater watershed for present
and future generations. The key presentation was given by Ryan Van
Goethem with EutroPHIX on the Rocky Ford Arm Phosphorus Mitigation
Project. Other members of the Moses Lake Watershed Council that provided
updates to the public were the City of Moses Lake, Grant County Health
District, Grant County Tourism Commission, Columbia Basin Conservation
District, Moses Lake Irrigation & Rehabilitation District, Washington State
Department of Ecology, and a Moses Lake Citizen Representative.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM. {
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